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Thinking, Fast and Slow Daniel Kahneman 2011-10-25 Major
New York Times bestseller Winner of the National Academy
of Sciences Best Book Award in 2012 Selected by the New
York Times Book Review as one of the ten best books of
2011 A Globe and Mail Best Books of the Year 2011 Title
One of The Economist's 2011 Books of the Year One of The
Wall Street Journal's Best Nonfiction Books of the Year
2011 2013 Presidential Medal of Freedom Recipient
Kahneman's work with Amos Tversky is the subject of
Michael Lewis's The Undoing Project: A Friendship That
Changed Our Minds In the international bestseller,
Thinking, Fast and Slow, Daniel Kahneman, the renowned
psychologist and winner of the Nobel Prize in Economics,
takes us on a groundbreaking tour of the mind and
explains the two systems that drive the way we think.
System 1 is fast, intuitive, and emotional; System 2 is
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slower, more deliberative, and more logical. The impact
of overconfidence on corporate strategies, the
difficulties of predicting what will make us happy in
the future, the profound effect of cognitive biases on
everything from playing the stock market to planning our
next vacation—each of these can be understood only by
knowing how the two systems shape our judgments and
decisions. Engaging the reader in a lively conversation
about how we think, Kahneman reveals where we can and
cannot trust our intuitions and how we can tap into the
benefits of slow thinking. He offers practical and
enlightening insights into how choices are made in both
our business and our personal lives—and how we can use
different techniques to guard against the mental
glitches that often get us into trouble. Winner of the
National Academy of Sciences Best Book Award and the Los
Angeles Times Book Prize and selected by The New York
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Times Book Review as one of the ten best books of 2011,
Thinking, Fast and Slow is destined to be a classic.
Ons feilbare denken Daniel Kahneman 2012-02-02 Kahneman
neemt de lezer mee op een ontdekkingsreis door de
krochten van ons brein in dit zeer toegankelijke boek
(...). Hij presenteert theorieën, lepelt verrukkelijke
anekdotes op, (en) onderwerpt de lezer aan testjes.'
***** De Volkskrant Daniel Kahneman, een van
belangrijkste psychologen ter wereld, ontving de
Nobelprijs voor de Economie voor zijn invloedrijke werk
dat het traditionele rationele beslissingsmodel ter
discussie stelde. Zijn gedachtegoed heeft diepgaand
effect gehad op vele terreinen - onder andere economie,
psychologie en politiek - en nu geeft hij in één boek
een overzicht van al die jaren onderzoek en wetenschap.
'Een verbazingwekkend rijk boek: helder, diepgravend,
vol verrassende inzichten en waardevolle zelfhulptips.
Het is altijd vermakelijk en af en toe zelfs ontroerend,
met name als Kahneman zijn samenwerking met Tversky
memoreert. (...) Iedereen moet dit kopen en lezen.' New
York Times Book Review
Quicklet on Daniel Kahneman's Thinking, Fast and Slow
(CliffsNotes-like Summary, Analysis, and Commentary)
Adam McKibbin 2012-03-02 ABOUT THE BOOK While experts
have roundly debunked the popular notion that we feeble
humans only utilize 10 percent of our brains, most of us
still find ourselves secretly believing (or wishing)
that there is uncharted territory upstairs to explore.
As we get older, our brains – well, I don’t want to
speak for you, so I’ll say my brain – increasingly fills
with useless detritus; I will thus forget to buy a
necessary item at the store, but will be able to sing
along lyric-for-lyric with some old Def Leppard song
during the drive home. Self-help books that promise to
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unlock your secret brainpower will mostly peddle you the
same old platitudes. Where to turn when you want to take
a serious tour through your own thought process? Daniel
Kahneman’s Thinking, Fast and Slow hit the bulls-eye for
me. While not a self-help book by any traditional
definition, Kahneman’s work offers actionable insights
about decision-making and gut reactions that did indeed
help me to help myself. By breaking the brain into two
separate – and sometimes competing – components (“System
1” and “System 2”), the author helps the reader
recognize some very common pratfalls. MEET THE AUTHOR
Adam McKibbin's work has appeared in a wide variety of
magazines and websites, including The Nation, the
Chicago Tribune, AlterNet, Paste and Punk Planet. He
studied creative writing at the University of Wisconsin
and received the Award for Academic Excellence for his
collected fiction. Adam lives in Los Angeles with his
wife and daughter, and can be found on Twitter at
@TheRedAlert. EXCERPT FROM THE BOOK In one example, the
reader is asked to picture a passenger on the New York
subway reading the Times, and to guess whether the
person has a PhD or didn’t go to college at all. The
common gut reaction is to pick the PhD, even though
there are far fewer PhDs on the subway at a given time
than passengers without college degrees. Not just taking
a situation at its face value, even statistically
speaking, runs counter to how System 1 is programmed to
operate. Kahneman sprinkles some academic autobiography
through the book as well. Part 2 includes a section on
what he calls “the best-known and most controversial” of
his experiments with Amos Tversky: a seemingly simple
question about a young woman named Linda. Linda is
introduced to the crowd as a young woman who majored in
philosophy and kept active with various social causes.
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Kahneman’s audience then had to choose the most likely
outcome for Linda. Was she a bank teller or a bank
teller who was active in the feminist movement? Although
the former is the smarter choice, an overwhelming number
of undergraduates chose the latter due to the
associations they were making about “Linda.” Even
renowned scientist Stephen Jay Gould fell into the
trap... Buy a copy to keep reading!
Daniel Kahneman's Thinking, Fast and Slow Jacqueline
Allan 2018-02-21 Thinking, Fast and Slow by Daniel
Kahneman offers a general audience access to over six
decades of insight and expertise from a Nobel Laureate
in an accessible and interesting way. Kahneman’s work
focuses largely on the problem of how we think, and
warns of the dangers of trusting to intuition – which
springs from “fast” but broad and emotional thinking –
rather than engaging in the slower, harder, but surer
thinking that stems from logical, deliberate decisionmaking. Written in a lively style that engages readers
in the experiments for which Kahneman won the Nobel,
Thinking, Fast and Slow’s real triumph is to force us to
think about our own thinking.
Make More Money Brian Tracy 2018-10-09 From the bestselling expert on personal and professional success,
Make More Money reveals Brian Tracy's deep understanding
of the self-made millionaires of our world and how to
become one. In this book, he shares his knowhow so you
too can learn how to achieve more than you ever dreamed
possible. Make More Money uses examples and provides
hints and habits for readers who want to succeed. An eye
opener Who becomes wealthy? Habits of millionaires and
billionaires How to develop new habits How rich people
think More ways rich people think Earning more money The
seven basics of business success The seven habits of
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high profit businesses The seven habits for personal
success
The Turning Point for the Teaching Profession Field
Rickards 2020-11-29 A revolution is happening in
education, with leaders and teachers now asked to focus
on learning, to develop collaborative teams to impact on
students, to use and raise professional standards, and
to identify and esteem expertise in our profession. With
new demands relating to technological advances, changing
demographics, internationalism, and the inclusion of
‘twenty-first-century skills,’ there is pressure on
schools to deliver greater and deeper success with more
students. The Turning Point aims to present the factors
needed to affect real change for school systems, in
classrooms, and in the teaching profession by: Arguing
for the establishment of teaching as a true 'profession'
alongside areas such as medicine or law. Identifying the
expertise fundamental to the meeting demands of schools.
Elaborating on evaluative thinking and clinical practice
as the basis of this new profession. Outlining core
levers of change to show how teachers can have profound
impacts on educational, medical, and social dimensions
of students. This book is essential reading for
teachers, school leaders, education policymakers,
teacher candidates, and teacher educators. Those working
in affiliated professions, such as adolescent
psychologists and health workers, will also find aspects
of the book relevant to their work.
Summary of Thinking, Fast and Slow Ninja Reads
2019-10-21 *PLEASE NOTE: This concise summary is
unofficial and is not authorized, approved, licensed, or
endorsed by the original book's publisher or
author.*Short on time? Or maybe you've already read the
book, but need a refresh on the most important
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takeaways. In a quick, easy listen, you can take the
main principles from Thinking, Fast and Slow!In the 2011
bestseller Thinking, Fast and Slow, Daniel Kahneman, an
economist and psychologist, writes about the way humans
make decisions and judgements in a complex world. One of
the most renowned economic scholars, his work is also
commonly used in sectors such as psychology and even
policy making. In Thinking, Fast and Slow, Kahneman
helpfully points out the errors in thinking that people
commonly have and fall victim to. He frames them as a
series of illusions in a well-organized, direct fashion.
Through this work, he enables readers to better make
decisions and resist any harmful proclivities they may
have.Throughout the book, he extensively details the
factors that go into the unseen side of our choices. He
gives heaps of statistical information, as well as
coloring this information with various vignettes,
showcasing different studies done by him and other
researchers who inspired or furthered his work.
Crucially, he discusses the roles of two systems in our
mind, the fast and the slow brain, System 1 and System
2, respectively. These two systems often fail us,
leading us to make decisions based on our intuition
rather than all the information in front of us;
nevertheless, they stem from evolutionary measures meant
to keep us safe, and by understanding how these thoughts
work, we can learn how to make stronger decisions.
Freedom, Progress, and Human Flourishing Winton Russell
Bates 2021-05-12 In this book, Winton Bastes discusses
the relationships between freedom, progress, and human
flourishing. Bates asserts that freedom enables
individuals to flourish in different ways without
colliding, fosters progress, allows for a growth of
opportunities, and supports personal development by
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enabling individuals to exercise self-direction.
Asian English Language Classrooms Handoyo Puji Widodo
2017-06-14 The teaching of English in the Asian context
is always challenging and dynamic because both teachers
and learners have diverse linguistic and cultural
backgrounds. Equally important, where English is not
widely used outside the classroom, English language
classrooms are an authentic site of learner engagement.
For these reasons, for all those concerned with
contemporary English language teaching (ELT) in Asia,
Asian English Language Classrooms: Where Theory and
Practice Meet, provides an account of theoretical
orientations and practices in the teaching of English to
multilingual speakers whose primary language is not
English. While covering the fundamental ELT areas (e.g.,
the teaching of language skills, educational literature,
the use of technology in ELT, the role of pragmatics in
ELT, social psychology of the language classroom, and
language classroom management) with which every language
teacher and teacher trainer must be concerned, this
volume showcases how particular orientations shape ELT
practices. We believe that practicing English teachers
must have a heightened awareness of the theory behind
their practice. At the same time, the theoretical stance
must be firmly anchored in actual classrooms. Containing
newly commissioned chapters written by well-regarded and
emerging scholars, this book will appeal not only to
beginning teachers or teachers in training but also to
established teachers around Asia where English is used
as a lingua franca. If you are a student teacher of
English or an English teacher who would like to see what
other progressive teachers like you are doing across
Asia, this is the book you have been looking for.
Irrationally Rational Viswanathan Raghunathan 2022-04-30
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You and your friend each have flights to catch at 8 p.m.
and your destination cities are different. You decide to
share a cab, but get caught in a rare traffic jam
lasting several hours. You end up at the airport around
midnight, and surely enough, both of you miss your
flights. All quantifiable consequences of missing the
flights-cost of tickets cancellation, paying for a new
ticket, taking a cab back to the city, overnight stay,
taking a cab back to the airport next morning, etc.-are
expectedly identical for both. Now suppose the airline
assistant tells you, 'Sorry, your flight left as
scheduled at 8 p.m. sharp.' But your friend is told,
'Oh, how very unfortunate. Your flight was almost four
hours late and only just departed!' Who feels the
greater disappointment? You or your friend? Neoclassical
economics tells us that because both individuals are
assumed rational, their regret levels ought to be
identical since their economic consequences are
identical. Behavioural economists, however, combine
psychology with economics, and focus on how real people,
with their cognitive biases, actually behave. The friend
who just missed the flight does indeed experience
greater disappointment than the one who missed the
flight by a margin of four hours. Does that make one or
the other irrational? Irrationally Rational takes you
through the journey of such rationality-irrationality
arguments, showing why economics shorn of psychology may
be incomplete. It is the first book of its kind,
collating the works of ten Nobel Laureates largely
responsible for the rise of behavioural economics, that
makes understanding behavioural economics more fun and
accessible.
Thinking, Fast and Slow Daniel Kahneman 2011-10-25 A
psychologist draws on years of research to introduce his
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"machinery of the mind" model on human decision making
to reveal the faults and capabilities of intuitive
versus logical thinking.
Echoes of the Mind Richard Kelly 2018-11-14 To Finnan
and Cormac This is a short history of everything I
wanted to tell you and would have if I had the time and
opportunity. I have already enjoyed the delight of
starting the conversation with each of you, but the
truth is, these thoughts can be more complete by writing
them. And you can revisit them if you choose. They were
and are really stories, and I wish more of them were
about what we will have shared over the next twenty
years. But now is now, and that is where we are at the
moment. To end this phase of our conversation in your
young lives and to foreshadow our future discussions, I
suggest that what you can profitably watch for is the
complicated lesson that cooperation is the successful
long term strategy in the competition of life.
What Causes War? Greg Cashman 2013-07-29 Now in a
thoroughly revised and updated edition, this classic
text presents a comprehensive survey of the many
alternative theories that attempt to explain the causes
of interstate war. For each theory, Greg Cashman
examines the arguments and counterarguments, considers
the empirical evidence and counterevidence generated by
social-science research, looks at historical
applications of the theory, and discusses the theory’s
implications for restraining international violence.
Among the questions he explores are: Are humans
aggressive by nature? Do individual differences among
leaders matter? How might poor decision making
procedures lead to war? Why do leaders engage in
seemingly risky and irrational policies that end in war?
Why do states with internal conflicts seem to become
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entangled in wars with their neighbors? What roles do
nationalism and ethnicity play in international
conflict? What kinds of countries are most likely to
become involved in war? Why have certain pairs of
countries been particularly war-prone over the
centuries? Can strong states deter war? Can we find any
patterns in the way that war breaks out? How do balances
of power or changes in balances of power make war more
likely? Do social scientists currently have an answer to
the question of what causes war? Cashman examines
theories of war at the individual, substate, nationstate, dyadic, and international systems level of
analysis. Written in a clear and accessible style, this
interdisciplinary text will be essential reading for all
students of international relations.
Turning Learning into Action Emma Weber 2014-03-03
Learning transfer is the missing link in training. Using
conventional approaches to training, an average of just
10-20% of learning makes it back into the workplace and
contributes to better business outcomes. With the
current increased emphasis on efficiency and costeffectiveness, such a dismal record is no longer
acceptable. To improve these statistics and to make
training truly valuable we must recognise that
successful learning is not just about good content and
well executed programmes but about finding ways to
facilitate genuine behavioural change and accountability
back in the workplace. This book provides the necessary
tools to enable trainers, buyers of training and L&D
professionals to do just this. It presents the new,
proven TLA methodology, which acknowledges the important
role of ADDIE in the instructional design process but
takes learning a step further. TLA focuses on the fact
that to generate significant behavioural change,
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consistent, systematic follow-up after the training
event is critical.
Entrepreneurial Negotiation Samuel Dinnar 2018-08-16 The
great majority of startups fail, and most entrepreneurs
who have succeeded have had to bounce back from serious
mistakes. Entrepreneurs fumble key interactions because
they don’t know how to handle the negotiation challenges
that almost always arise. They mistakenly believe that
deals are about money when they are much more
complicated than that. This book presents
entrepreneurship as a series of interactions between
founders, partners, potential partners, investors and
others at various stages of the entrepreneurial process
- from seed to exit. There are plenty of authors
offering ‘tips’ on how to succeed as an entrepreneur,
but no one else scrutinizes the negotiation mistakes
that successful entrepreneurs talk about with the
authors. As Dinnar and Susskind show, learning to handle
emotions, manage uncertainty, cope with technical
complexity and build long-term relationships are equally
or even more important. This book spotlights eight big
mistakes that entrepreneurs often make and shows how
most can be prevented with some forethought. It includes
interviews with high-profile entrepreneurs about their
own mistakes. It also covers gender biases, cultural
challenges, and when to employ agents to negotiate on
your behalf. Aspiring and experienced entrepreneurs
should pay attention to the negotiation errors that even
the most successful entrepreneurs commonly make.
Increasing Wholeness Rabbi Elie Kaplan Spitz 2015-03-02
Combines Jewish tradition, contemporary sciences and
world spiritual writings with practical contemplative
exercises. Will help you balance and integrate mind,
body, heart and spirit, reach out to the Divine, and be
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more fully present and effective in your life.
Pivot - Earned, Purposeful, Designed Surprises in
Training Bruce Bullock 2013-02-01 "Pivot" is a proven
process for trainers to convert participants into
followers.
The Point of View of the Universe Katarzyna de LazariRadek 2014-05-23 What does the idea of taking 'the point
of view of the universe' tell us about ethics? The great
nineteenth-century utilitarian Henry Sidgwick used this
metaphor to present what he took to be a self-evident
moral truth: the good of one individual is of no more
importance than the good of any other. Ethical
judgments, he held, are objective truths that we can
know by reason. The ethical axioms he took to be selfevident provide a foundation for utilitarianism. He
supplements this foundation with an argument that
nothing except states of consciousness have ultimate
value, which led him to hold that pleasure is the only
thing that is intrinsically good. Are these claims
defensible? Katarzyna de Lazari-Radek and Peter Singer
test them against a variety of views held by
contemporary writers in ethics, and conclude that they
are. This book is therefore a defence of objectivism in
ethics, and of hedonistic utilitarianism. The authors
also explore, and in most cases support, Sidgwick's
views on many other key questions in ethics: how to
justify an ethical theory, the significance of an
evolutionary explanation of our moral judgments, the
choice between preference-utilitarianism and hedonistic
utilitarianism, the conflict between self-interest and
universal benevolence, whether something that it would
be wrong to do openly can be right if kept secret, how
demanding utilitarianism is, whether we should discount
the future, or favor those who are worse off, the moral
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status of animals, and what is an optimum population.
Scandalous Times Alex Ling 2020-10-15 We live in
scandalous times. Every day some new controversy demands
our attention, our emotional investment, and,
ultimately, our judgment. Many of these routine
transgressions will be understood in 'revelatory' terms,
as peeling back the multiple layers of artifice and spin
to reveal an underlying, and oftentimes disturbing,
'truth'. Otherswill be recognized as calculated
marketing exercises that simply present the strategic
face of contemporary capitalism. Yet these 'ordinary'
scandals can themselves be seen to be largely derivative
of another, altogether more fundamental-and
fundamentally rare-form of disruption. Such is the real
scandal that accompanies instances of authentic
creation. Building on the philosophy of Alain Badiou,
Scandalous Times not only argues the case for such 'real
scandal', but also shows how it is today being abrogated
and substituted through the increasing production of
novel forms of state-sanctioned controversy. From
Duchamp to Donald Trump, Scandalous Times explores the
ways in which areas from art and advertising to politics
and social media have come to actively contribute to
this 'static' fabrication of controversy, all the while
arguing for the need to rethink creativity as a radical
exception to the state, and not its proxy.
Thinking, Fast and Slow Pivotal Points Pivotal Point
Papers 2013-12 Thinking, Fast And Slow Pivotal Points is
your aide to rapid comprehension of the essential
business principles delineated in Daniel Kahneman's
acclaimed book Thinking, Fast And Slow. Kahneman
introduces two systems of thinking. The first allows you
to think rapidly and draw automatic conclusions without
putting forth much mental effort. The second system
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requires a high level of mental effort and helps you
analyze complex ideas and equations. When thinking of
yourself, you will identify characteristics of System 2,
which includes your beliefs, how you make decisions, and
what you think and do. System 1 is comprised of your
initial impressions, reactions, and emotions toward an
idea, person, or event. Use this helpful paper to
understand the essence of Thinking, Fast And Slow,
including: Attention and Effort, How Judgments Happen
and Risk Policies As with all books in the Pivotal Point
Papers Series, this book is intended to be purchased
alongside the reviewed title, Thinking, Fast And Slow.
Thinking Fast & Slow, Thinking Fast and Slow, Thinking
Fast and Slow kindle, Thinking Fast and Slow summary,
Daniel Kahneman, Thinking Fast and Slow Daniel Kahneman
The Mechanics of Passion Alain Ehrenberg 2020-09-23
Cognitive neuroscience, once a specialized area of
psychology and biology, has enjoyed increased worldwide
legitimacy in the last thirty years not only in
psychiatry and mental health, but also in fields as
diverse as education, economics, marketing, and law. How
can this surge in popularity be explained? Has the new
science of human behaviour now become the barometer of
our conduct and our lives, taking the place previously
occupied by psychoanalysis? Rather than asking if
neuronal man will replace social man or how to surmount
the opposition between the biological and the social,
The Mechanics of Passions uncovers hidden relationships
between global social ideals and specialized concepts of
neuroscience and cognitive science. Proposing a
historical sociology situated in the dual contexts of
the history of sciences and the history of selfrepresentation, Alain Ehrenberg describes the conditions
through which cognitive neuroscience has developed and
thinking-fast-and-slow-pivotal-points-the-pivotal-guide-to-daniel-kahnemans-celebrated-pivotal-point-papers-volume-12

acquired a strong moral authority in our individualistic
society permeated by ideas, values, and norms of
autonomy. Cognitive neuroscience offers the promise of
turning personal limitations into assets by exploring an
individual's "hidden potential." The Mechanics of
Passions identifies this as the echo of social ideals of
autonomy, affirming that the moral authority of
cognitive neuroscience stems as much from cultural norms
as from any results of scientific or medical
experimentation.
Summary of Thinking, Fast and Slow by Daniel Kahneman
John Oswald 2021-08-08 An Easy to Understand Summary of
"Thinking, Fast and Slow'' In this book, Daniel
Kahneman, an economist and psychologist, writes about
the way humans make decisions and judgements in a
complex world. One of the most renowned economic
scholars, his work is also commonly used in sectors such
as psychology and even policy making. In Thinking, Fast
and Slow, Kahneman helpfully points out the errors in
thinking that people commonly have and fall victim to.
He frames them as a series of illusions in a wellorganized, direct fashion. Through this work, he enables
readers to better make decisions and resist any harmful
proclivities they may have. Throughout the book, he
extensively details the factors that go into the unseen
side of our choices. He gives heaps of statistical
information, as well as coloring this information with
various vignettes, showcasing different studies done by
him and other researchers who inspired or furthered his
work. Crucially, he discusses the roles of two systems
in our mind, the fast and the slow brain, System 1 and
System 2, respectively. These two systems often fail us,
leading us to make decisions based on our intuition
rather than all the information in front of us;
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nevertheless, they stem from evolutionary measures meant
to keep us safe, and by understanding how these thoughts
work, we can learn how to make stronger decisions. Now,
why is this summary important? This summary brings you
the key points and takeaways from the book! The writer
has read the original book again and again. That's why
he was able to extract the important details from it.
Most importantly, he has distilled those details and key
points into this easy-to-read summary for your
convenience. Who is this summary for? The book is for
you if: You are looking for a concise version of
"Thinking, Fast and Slow'' You've read the original book
before but want to revisit the important information You
don't have time to go through the hundreds of pages in
the original book Why is this summary perfect for you?
It was written by someone who read the original book
over and over again It contains a detailed summary of
the original book. It includes a concise version of each
of all the key ideas in the original book. Everything is
presented in a simple and easy-to-understand manner To
get a copy of this summary today, simply click on the
"Buy now with 1-click" button at the top right hand
corner of this page. Disclaimer: This summary was not
written by Daniel Kahneman,. Neither is it intended to
replace the original book. To buy the full original
book, just search for the name of the book in the search
bar of Amazon.
Dejong's The Neurologic Examinations Lakshmi Narasimhan
Ranganathan 2019-01-01 Key Points: Numerous
illustrations and clinical images ensure proper
technique and emphasize key information necessary for an
optimally effective examination. Case scenarios bridge
the gap between the book and the bedside. The comments
section has been tailored to maximize concept in minimum
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content.
Artefacts of Legal Inquiry Maksymilian Del Mar
2020-02-20 What is the value of fictions, metaphors,
figures and scenarios in adjudication? This book
develops three models to help answer that question:
inquiry, artefacts and imagination. Legal language, it
is argued, contains artefacts – forms that signal their
own artifice and call upon us to do things with them. To
imagine, in turn, is to enter a distinctive epistemic
frame where we temporarily suspend certain epistemic
norms and commitments and participate actively along a
spectrum of affective, sensory and kinesic involvement.
The book argues that artefacts and related processes of
imagination are valuable insofar as they enable inquiry
in adjudication, ie the social (interactive and
collective) process of making insight into what values,
vulnerabilities and interests might be at stake in a
case and in similar cases in the future. Artefacts of
Legal Inquiry is structured in two parts, with the first
offering an account of the three models of inquiry,
artefacts and imagination, and the second examining four
case studies (fictions, metaphors, figures and
scenarios). Drawing on a broad range of theoretical
traditions – including philosophy of imagination and
emotion, the theory and history of rhetoric, and the
cognitive humanities – this book offers an
interdisciplinary defence of the importance of
artefactual language and imagination in adjudication.
Learning to Play Aske Plaat 2020-12-23 In this textbook
the author takes as inspiration recent breakthroughs in
game playing to explain how and why deep reinforcement
learning works. In particular he shows why two-person
games of tactics and strategy fascinate scientists,
programmers, and game enthusiasts and unite them in a
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common goal: to create artificial intelligence (AI).
After an introduction to the core concepts, environment,
and communities of intelligence and games, the book is
organized into chapters on reinforcement learning,
heuristic planning, adaptive sampling, function
approximation, and self-play. The author takes a handson approach throughout, with Python code examples and
exercises that help the reader understand how AI learns
to play. He also supports the main text with detailed
pointers to online machine learning frameworks,
technical details for AlphaGo, notes on how to play and
program Go and chess, and a comprehensive bibliography.
The content is class-tested and suitable for advanced
undergraduate and graduate courses on artificial
intelligence and games. It's also appropriate for selfstudy by professionals engaged with applications of
machine learning and with games development. Finally
it's valuable for any reader engaged with the
philosophical implications of artificial and general
intelligence, games represent a modern Turing test of
the power and limitations of AI.
Behavioral Insights for Public Policy Crystal C. Hall
2022-04-28 There has been an increasing effort to
integrate behavioral insights into public policy. These
insights are often reliant on social psychological
research and theory. However, in this relatively young
field, policy interventions and behavioral insights are
often built on laboratory-based psychological research
with effects that can prove to be unstable in the 'real
world'. In this Element, the author provides a brief
history of how behavioral insights have been applied to
complex policy problems. The author describes ways in
which behavioral insights have been successful and where
they have fallen short. In addition, the author examines
thinking-fast-and-slow-pivotal-points-the-pivotal-guide-to-daniel-kahnemans-celebrated-pivotal-point-papers-volume-12

unintended negative consequences of nudges and provides
a more nuanced examination of their impacts on behavior
change. Finally, the author concludes with a set of
recommendations for generating more effective practical
applications of psychology to the field of public
policy.
Moral Thinking, Fast and Slow Hanno Sauer 2018-09-11 In
recent research, dual-process theories of cognition have
been the primary model for explaining moral judgment and
reasoning. These theories understand moral thinking in
terms of two separate domains: one deliberate and
analytic, the other quick and instinctive. This book
presents a new theory of the philosophy and cognitive
science of moral judgment. Hanno Sauer develops and
defends an account of "triple-process" moral psychology,
arguing that moral thinking and reasoning are only
insufficiently understood when described in terms of a
quick but intuitive and a slow but rational type of
cognition. This approach severely underestimates the
importance and impact of dispositions to initiate and
engage in critical thinking – the cognitive resource in
charge of counteracting my-side bias, closed-mindedness,
dogmatism, and breakdowns of self-control. Moral
cognition is based, not on emotion and reason, but on an
integrated network of intuitive, algorithmic and
reflective thinking. Moral Thinking, Fast and Slow will
be of great interest to philosophers and students of
ethics, philosophy of psychology and cognitive science.
Superfreakonomics Steven D. Levitt 2011-07-19 Wat hebben
de verdwijning van paardenmest en de introductie van
kabeltelevisie met elkaar te maken? Waarom is het beter
om dronken achter het stuur te stappen dan te gaan
lopen? In vervolg op de internationale bestseller
Freakonomics, werpt SuperFreakonomics opnieuw
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onverwachte, verrassende en prikkelende vragen op.
Steven Levitt en Stephen Dubner gaan op zoek naar de
antwoorden en laten zien dat ons gedrag gestuurd wordt
door economische motieven. Of het nu gaat om
prostituees, zelfmoordterroristen, klimaatdeskundigen of
artsen: zij worden uiteindelijk allemaal gedreven door
economische prikkels. SuperFreakonomics gaat over dingen
waarvan je altijd dacht dat je ze wist maar die niet
waar bleken te zijn, of dingen waarvan je nooit wist dat
je ze wilde weten. Dit boek onderzoekt kortom de
verborgen kant van de wereld en daagt ons uit die
opnieuw te definiëren.
Misbehaving Richard Thaler 2018-05-04 Nobelprijswinnaar
Richard Thaler vertelt in ‘Misbehaving’ het verhaal van
drie wetenschappers die in een gezamenlijke queeste de
economie op haar kop zetten en vrienden werden voor het
leven. Toen in de jaren zeventig economie als een harde
wetenschap werd geprofileerd, rebelleerde een klein
groepje wetenschappers hiertegen. Zij stelden dat er een
belangrijk ding over het hoofd werd gezien in de
economie: de mens. Thaler, Kahneman en Tversky legden de
basis voor wat we nu de gedragseconomie noemen.
‘Misbehaving’ is een persoonlijk verhaal, doorspekt met
prachtige anekdotes en leerzame voorbeelden uit het
dagelijks leven. De leukste manier om iets te leren over
gedragseconomie.
De Zwarte Zwaan 2008 Essay over de onzin van economische
en andere voorspellingen en onze gebrekkige perceptie
van de werkelijkheid.
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Political Behavior Fathali M.
Moghaddam 2017-05-03 The SAGE Encyclopedia of Political
Behavior explores the intersection of psychology,
political science, sociology, and human behavior. This
encyclopedia integrates theories, research, and case
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studies from a variety of disciplines that inform this
established area of study. Aimed at college and
university students, this one-of-a-kind book covers
voting patterns, interactions between groups, what makes
different types of government systems appealing to
different societies, and the impact of early childhood
development on political beliefs, among others. Topics
explored by political psychologists are of great
interest in fields beyond either psychology or political
science, with implications, for instance, within
business and management. This title will be available
online on SAGE Knowledge, the ultimate social sciences
library.
Middle Way Philosophy Robert M. Ellis 2015-07-09 "A
departure at right angles to thinking in the modern
Western world. An important, original work, that should
get the widest possible hearing" (Iain McGilchrist,
author of The Master and his Emissary) Middle Way
Philosophy is not about compromise, but about the
avoidance of dogma and the integration of conflicting
assumptions. To rely on experience as our guide, we need
to avoid the interpretation of experience through
unnecessary dogmas. Drawing on a range of influences in
Buddhist practice, Western philosophy and psychology,
Middle Way Philosophy questions alike the assumptions of
scientific naturalism, religious revelation and
political absolutism, trying to separate what addresses
experience in these doctrines from what is merely
assumed. This Omnibus edition of Middle Way Philosophy
includes all four of the volumes previously published
separately: 1. The Path of Objectivity, 2. The
Integration of Desire, 3. The Integration of Meaning,
and 4. The Integration of Belief.
Political Philosophy Anthony C. Patton 2017-11-10
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Summary and Analysis of Thinking, Fast and Slow Worth
Books 2017-01-24 So much to read, so little time? This
brief overview of Thinking, Fast and Slow tells you what
you need to know—before or after you read Daniel
Kahneman’s book. Crafted and edited with care, Worth
Books set the standard for quality and give you the
tools you need to be a well-informed reader. This short
summary of Thinking, Fast and Slow by Daniel Kahneman
includes: Historical context Part-by-part summaries
Detailed timeline of key events Important quotes
Fascinating trivia Glossary of terms Supporting material
to enhance your understanding of the source work About
Thinking, Fast and Slow by Daniel Kahneman: Nobel
Prize–winning psychologist Daniel Kahneman explores the
mysteries of intuition, judgment, bias, and logic in the
international bestseller Thinking, Fast and Slow. His
award-winning book explains the different ways people
think, whether they’re deciding how to invest their
money or how to make friends. Kahneman’s experiments in
behavioral economics, in collaboration with cognitive
psychologist Amos Tversky, led to a theory of two
systems of thought: the fast thinking used when ducking
a blow, and slow thinking that’s better employed for
making major life decisions. Applying these
psychological concepts to different facets of our lives,
Kahneman demonstrates how to better understand your own
decision-making, and the choices made by others. The
summary and analysis in this ebook are intended to
complement your reading experience and bring you closer
to great work of nonfiction.
Summary Of "Thinking, Fast And Slow - By Daniel
Kahneman" Sapiens Editorial 2017-10-06 DESCRIPTION OF
THE ORIGINAL BOOK. Thinking, fast and slow is a book in
which we ́
re presented with a synthesis of studies
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carried out by the author, Daniel Kahneman. Daniel won a
Economics Nobel Prize award. The main topic of the book
is the way humans think, which influences our daily
lives. The work presents the dichotomy between two ways
of thinking, which the author calls 'systems'. The first
system is fast, instinctive and emotional, the second
one is slow, more rational and logical. Each of these
entails cognitive and behavioural characteristics. From
a highly original and logical hypothesis, a vision is
presented which shapes the routine of decision-making
that people make in their daily lives. This book is
recommended for professionals in the psychology field.
As well as for anyone interested in knowing themselves
better and the processes involved in their decisions,
with the means to acquire tools which allow them to
reach the path leading to their happiness.
IT Quality Index Zdenek Kvapil 2017-11-13 Over a long
period of time we were receiving demand from different
customers and stakeholders requesting our help with
analyzing actual levels of IT management practices in
their companies and to provide an external, objective
look at IT, compare it with other organizations and
develop a management summary of our overall findings.
While this seems like a straight forward request and is
covered by many consulting service providers, we
struggled to develop answers to some very simple
questions which are crucial to the different management
levels from CEO level to IT professionals delivering
operational support to the end user. Key questions we
were requested to answer: _ How good is our IT? _ How is
the quality of our IT evolving? _ How do we compare with
other IT departments in similar organizations? _ How do
we align the perception of quality between the business
and IT? _ Can you compare the quality and costs of our
12/14

Downloaded from vogaanvragenonline.nl on August 10,
2022 by guest

IT? There are many existing assessment approaches based
on ISO/IEC, capability models, maturity models,
structured surveys as well as there being many different
benchmarking approaches that provide detailed analytical
outputs. These are typically focused and targeted
internally, providing largely internal benefits to a
company’s IT organization, looking mostly at the
presence of documentation and processes, but none of
them providing a comprehensive and straight forward
answer to address the simple yet fundamental question
asked by management – HOW GOOD IS OUR IT? We believe
that a simple question should have a simple answer.
Becoming a Can-Do Leader Frank Satterthwaite 2016-11-02
Manage without giving up the work you love and discover
the leader within. Conventional management thinking says
that to manage effectively you must delegate. It implies
that managers fall into a dangerous trap when they
continue to perform tasks they love from a previous
role. And it says that to not “let go” is to give in to
a controlling tendency that robs staff of development
opportunities. But not everyone agrees. Today’s
increasingly knowledge-driven, cost-competitive work
world is changing the way management gets done. More and
more, people in management roles are becoming can-do
leaders who must continue to practice their specialty
while managing and developing the skills of others. But
this group has had few guidelines to follow—until now.
In Becoming a Can-Do Leader, executive coaches Frank
Satterthwaite and Jamie Millard say it’s time that
management thinking catches up with reality. Their
extensive experience training and coaching playermanagers at all levels has shown that successful
managers both delegate and do. Whether you’re trying to
survive your first promotion or coaching executives who
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yearn to keep up with their field, essential guidelines
for can-do leadership are inside this book. You’ll find
workplace examples that ring true, as well as unique
strategies and tools that both help you identify your
values and provide insight into your natural leadership
style. Don’t let your knowledge and skills decline by
stepping completely out of the professional picture.
It’s time to get productively and selectively involved
in the work, enabling you to manage more effectively and
keep up with important advances in your field—all while
developing and leading your team to success. Discover
how to work strategically with staff while continuing to
grow expertise in your profession. That’s can-do
leadership.
Thinking, Fast and Slow by Daniel Kahneman - A 30-minute
Summary Instaread Summaries 2014-10-21 PLEASE NOTE: This
is a summary of the book and NOT the original book.
Thinking, Fast and Slow by Daniel Kahneman - A 30-minute
Summary Inside this Instaread Summary: • Overview of the
entire book • Introduction to the important people in
the book • Summary and analysis of all the chapters in
the book • Key Takeaways of the book • A Reader's
Perspective Preview of this summary: Introduction In
this book Daniel Kahneman hopes to identify and
understand errors of judgment and choice. He wants to
provide a richer and more accurate vocabulary to discuss
these errors. He worked with his colleague, Amos
Tversky, doing research on intuitive statistics. The two
of them had already concluded in an earlier seminar that
their own intuitions were lacking. Their subjective
judgments were biased, they were too willing to believe
research findings based on inadequate evidence, and they
collected too few observations in their own research.
The goal of their study was to find out whether other
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researchers had this problem as well. Kahneman and
Tversky found that participants in their studies ignored
the relevant statistical facts and relied exclusively on
resemblance. They used resemblance as a heuristic (rule
of thumb) to simplify things when making a difficult
judgment. Relying on this heuristic caused predictable
biases (systematic errors) in their predictions. The
research partners learned that people tend to determine
the importance of issues by how easy they are retrieved
from their memory. This is brought about in large part
by the extent of coverage of the issues in the media.
Kahneman presents a view of how the mind works, drawing
on recent developments in cognitive and social
psychology. He explains the differences between fast
(intuitive) thinking and slow (deliberate) thinking.
People have a limitation in their minds: an excessive
confidence in what they think they know...
Design Recommendations for Intelligent Tutoring Systems:
Volume 8 - Data Visualization Anne Sinatra 2020-12-30
This book on data visualization is the eighth in a
planned series of books that examine key topics (e.g.,
learner modeling, instructional strategies, authoring,
domain modeling, assessment, team tutoring, selfimproving systems, data visualization, and competency
based scenario design) in intelligent tutoring system

thinking-fast-and-slow-pivotal-points-the-pivotal-guide-to-daniel-kahnemans-celebrated-pivotal-point-papers-volume-12

(ITS) design. This book focuses on data visualization
and how it is applied in ITSs. The chapters within this
book specifically examine topics in relationship to the
Generalized Intelligent Framework for Tutoring (GIFT)
(Sottilare, Brawner, Goldberg & Holden, 2012; Sottilare,
Brawner, Sinatra, & Johnston, 2017). GIFT is an opensource, domain-independent, modular, service-oriented
architecture for ITSs. The design of GIFT allows for
reusability, reduction in authoring time, and reducing
the skill level needed to create an ITS. GIFT provides
functionality to create ITSs, distribute ITSs to
learners through the Cloud, conduct research to evaluate
ITSs, and to examine instructional outcomes. Data
visualization is an important topic for ITSs, as there
are many different users of the systems (including
learners, instructors, researchers, subject matter
experts). The data that is collected by the ITS can be
organized and displayed in a number of different ways.
The current book includes a general discussion of how
data visualizations can be applied in ITSs, as well as
detailed specific examples of existing implementations,
and technical details related to incorporating data
visualization in ITSs. We believe this book can be used
as a design tool for data visualization interfaces in
ITSs.
The Deep Learning AI Playbook Carlos Perez
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